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October 7th 2021
Supervised Study:

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Supervised study for 6th year students will resume on Monday 1st November and will take place every week, Monday to Thursday from 3.20pm until 5.20pm. 

The cost for Supervised Study is €240 for 4 days for the full year and can be paid in full in September or in 2 instalments of €120 in November and January. All payments are made via MIT. The cost for 3 days is €180, 2 days €120 and 1 day €60. Family discounts apply if more than one child is participating in Supervised Study or Homework Club. 
Please note; 
· As supervised study is an after-school activity it is the responsibility of the parents/guardians of the student to ensure their child is attending. A roll will be taken each evening in supervised study and should a parent/guardian be concerned about their child’s attendance they can contact the school office to request information about attendance.

· During the two hours of supervised study, full school rules apply, in particular, there is no permitted use of any digital media devices (phones, ipods, earphones, etc.). It is important that all students adhere to the rules. 
If you would like to enrol your child in the Supervised Study Programme please fill out this section and return to Ms. Delaney. To guarantee a place on your preferred days I recommend returning the form as soon as possible. The final date is Monday 18th October. The relevant fee and sibling discount, where applicable, will be applied to your online account for payment.

I (parent/guardian) _____________________________, would like my child (name)__________________________ to attend supervised study on the following days; (Please tick) 
Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

I (student) _________________________________, agree to follow the school rules during supervised study. 

Please return as soon as possible. 
___________________________________

C. Delaney – 6th Year, Year Head 
